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GORDON DISTRICT COUNCIL
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
WOODHILL HOUSE
ASHGROVE ROAD WEST
ABERDEEN ABS 2LU

Telephone 0224 882222

GORDON
DISTRICT COUNCIL
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YOUR REF
our REF 10/GEN

If telephoning or calling ask for
Mrs Scott.

pate 17th July, 1980

Director of Planning: E. Geraldine Scott, BA, Dip.TP. MRTPI
to whom all communications should be addressed

The Bailies of Bennachie,
Templar Croft,

Aquhythie,

INVERURIE.

Aberdeenshire.

Dear Mrs Fraser,

TOILETS AT BENNACHIE

Further to your letter of 8th July 1980 as the provision of these toilets
are the responsibility of the Director of Technical Services, I have passed
your letter onto him with a copy to the Chief Executive Officer. No doubt
you will hear from them in the near future.

s faithfully,

Director of Planning.
EGS/KR

c.c. Director of Technical Services
Chief Executive Officer.
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GORDON DISTRICT COUNCIL

IAN ARCHIBALD TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT H.Q.
Director of Technical Services

WYNESS HALL
Telephone No. ¥ 20981 Ext. L7 JACKSON STREET
Your Raf INVERURIE
> ABERDEENSHIRE
Our Ref.  IA/AVK/M/68 ABS 9QA
If telephoning or calling please ask for
Mr. Archibald 27th July 1979

Mrs., Helen P, Fraser
Clerk

The Bailies of Bennachie
Templar Croft

Agquhythie

INVERURIE

Dear Mrs. Fraser

I am in receipt of your letter of 25th inst. and am pleased to inform you that the
problem of public conveniences at the Pittodrie Car Park will be discussed by the
Gordon District Council on 25th September 1979 and will keep you informed of their
decision after that date. I agree with You that this has been a sore problem since
re-organisation and I have had various meetings with Dr. D. Gordon on this subject,
however to date without success.

Yours sincerely
&.. Gkl bk

Director of Technical Services



